
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
         3rd February 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Class 3MB Parents and Carers 
 
We are having our class assembly on Friday 11th February when 
we will be telling you all about our work on the Romans and 
Celts. 
 
You are invited to join us in the school hall at 9.15am for the  
assembly which will last for about 20 minutes. 
 
Please let me know if you will be coming, so that we can make 
sure there are enough seats in the hall, by email to:  
sbuchan@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk  
  
The children are looking forward to dressing up for the           
assembly as communicated to you. 
 
We do hope you can join us on Friday 11th February and we 
look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Buchan 
Class Teacher 3MB 
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